PLEASE NOTE:
The Surgery will be closed 
From 12pm for staff training on the following dates
Wednesday 11th May

Tuesday 14th June
The surgery will then re-open as usual the following day.
There will be NO telephone access to the practice from 12pm

If you require a doctor after 12pm please telephone: 0114 2343418.

The GP out of Hours service will take your call.
Or attend the NHS Walk in Centre @ Broad Lane Sheffield.
Telephone number: 0114 241 2700
